
Sent: Tuesday, 4 August 2015, 9:25 
Subject: 15/02041/FULL - FAIRWAYS, THE LINKS, ST. ANDREWS 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
          On behalf of the STACC Planning Committee, I wish to lodge an 
OBJECTION to this application? 
 
          This application was published in the weekly list dated 6th July 
2015.  As it is a householder application, it is presumed that we have 30 
days to reply. 
 
          I wish to object on two grounds. The original application was 
lodged in 2002, and has been renewed ever since then.  Is there any limit 
to the number of times an application can be renewed? 
 
          Is it correct to say that development regulations have changed 
since then? 
 
                                                    Yours faithfully, 
                                                   P. M. Uprichard 
                                          STACC Planning Convenor	
  


